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From: O"Byrne, Barbara
To: Stroebel, Sandra
Subject: additional details for LEP submission to graduate council
Date: Monday, August 30, 2021 12:05:23 PM


Hello Dr. Strobel,
 
Thank you to the graduate committee for addressing changes proposed by the Literacy Education
Program for consideration by graduate council.
 
Please note that strikethroughs on information related to the Literacy Specialist (24 hours) and the
Family Literacy (12 Hours) were passed by graduate council in 2020 and are already deleted from
 the version of the graduate catalog currently out for review.
 
Accordingly, these strikethroughs are not part of the current request for non-curricular changes.
 
Best wishes,
 
 
Barbara O’Byrne
 
Dr. Barbara O'Byrne
Program Director, Literacy Education and
Central West Virginia Writing Project
College of Education and Professional Development
Marshall University
100 Angus E Peyton Drive,
South Charleston, WV 25303
304-746-1986
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